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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

On behalf of the Mt Scott Arleta Neighborhood Association, we want to express our gratitude for
your work on and offer our conditional support for the Shelter to Housing Continuum (S2HC)
Project. Our letter of support is attached.
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